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Title I, Part A Program Parent Notification

September 25, 2020
Dear Ross S. Sterling Aviation Parents:
The No Child Left Behind (NCLB) Act requires all Title I schools to notify parents at the beginning of each new school year of critical information regarding its Title I status.
Please find attached three important documents concerning the 2020-2021 Mandated Title I, Part A, Parent Notifications. 
The Notifications are as follows:
Campus Title I Program Status Letter – Notification informing parents of the school’s participation in the Title I, Part A, program.

Teacher and Paraprofessional Qualifications– Notification explaining parents’ right to request information regarding their children’s classroom teachers’ professional qualifications

School-Parent Compact – Notification describing the school-parent compact which outlines how parents, the entire school staff, and students will share responsibility for improving student academic achievement. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]If you have any questions regarding this information, please contact the Dean of Discipline, Linder at 713-991-0510 or email at LJOHNSON@houstonisd.org 
Sincerely

Linder Johnson
Dean of Discipline 
Ross S. Sterling Aviation High School 
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